



7th December 2018

Dear Parents / Carers

Christmas Jumper Day

On Friday 14th December the children will be participating in a festive day of fun! They will be involved in a variety of Christmas activities within their key stages during the day.

The children are invited to come in to school wearing non-uniform and, where possible, a Christmas jumper on that day. We will be collecting for CAFOD, with a suggested donation of £1, however, every little helps and we will be really grateful for any donation you are able to send in – equally if you're able to donate more than £1 that would be amazing!

Each class will be given a CAFOD 'World Gifts' catalogue and will use their donations to buy something for those around the world who are less fortunate, for example, for £33 they can provide a family with clean drinking water in their home; £28 buys a goat for a family, which will provide milk for them to drink or sell; and with as little as £8 a family will be provided with five fruit tree saplings to plant.

The children will be able to talk together and decide as a group what they would like to purchase with their class donations.

We thank you in advance for your support.

Kate Davenport

Year 6 Teacher and SMSC leader

